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Thursday 8th March 2018 
 
 

Update on School Funding 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
Please find attached a copy of a letter that will go to 100,000 parents and carers across West Sussex today.  
 
The letter confirms that school finances are still in a very bad state, even with the new National Funding 
Formula that starts in April 2018.   
 
As a school we are seeing the direct impact of less support staff and resources for all our children. 
 
In summary, schools in West Sussex are still not being funded adequately or fairly and this will negatively 
affect your child’s education.  We are asking parents to contact their local MP in order to get improved basic 
funding for all our schools and to ensure more money goes to those with special educational needs.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Becky Linford 
Headteacher  
On behalf of the Worth Less? Campaign  
 

 


